
August 20, 2014 
 
There was quite a crowd jamming into the K of C on Wednesday for the Kiwanis meeting. Car pooling 
with Al Holmes were Larry Jackson Mark V.  Amy was back at the K of C, after her maternity leave. 
Prez Manseau only has a few week left in his term, before handing the reins to 1st V.P. Marxer at the 
Installation Dinner on September 24, 2014.  The dinner will be at the Dearborn Country Club, so please 
let  
Mike know if you plan on attending.  Linda "The Big Goober" Michalak, has the sign-up sheet for Peanut 
locations on September 4,5,6.  We need people out selling peanuts, so see Linda for a location.  The 
peanut distribution dinner will be at Jerry Assenmacher's house on Wedenesday, September 5.  Come 
and get your peanuts on the 5th.  
Our speaker talked about legalizing all drugs, which would cut down on crime and raise money, by taxing 
the drugs.  There were committee meetings later in the evening. 
That is all for now, please start thinking PEANUTS…. 
 
Attica…Attica…. 
Al Pacino 


